March 18
The five students who were chosen to take part in the Riga meeting start to work on the proposals employment that will be argued and discussed in Latvia. The first draft of these proposals will be published on 23rd on eTwinning.
The indicators of Eurostat statistics on Europe 2020 objectives will be published in Etwinning. If we have a look at the published files so far, we can analyze the evolution of these indicators in each participant country.
We do the summary of the project and we also include the opinions and experiences of families, pupils and teachers. This information will be attached in the Memorandum.
The pupils of the 2nd and 3rd courses of Compulsory Education rehearse the adaptation of the play “The Right Decision” for the Theatre Meeting in Santiponce (Itálica). The Theatre Meeting will take place on 21st and 22nd March
